
 
       
 
27

th
 March 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer of Children in Year 6 
 
Your child will be watching the film Holes this 
Friday 29

th
 March as part of our English book 

study, so we can compare the film to the 
book.  
 
The film has a PG rating, so if you have any 
objection to your child watching this, please 
inform school before 9am on Friday, 
otherwise we will presume you are happy for 
your child to see it. 
 
Many thanks 
 

Year 6 teachers 


